
   JOHN A. LOGAN COLLEGE                                          

 

NOTICE OF BOARD RETREAT  
William J. Kilquist, Chairman of the John A. Logan College Board of Trustees, has announced a retreat  

of the Board of Trustees, Community College District No. 530, will be held at 9:00 a.m., Saturday,  
March 19, 2022, at Kokopelli, in Marion, Illinois, for the purposes of Board of Trustees’ self-evaluation and 

discussion of board practices and procedures with the assistance of a representative of the Illinois 
Community College Trustees Association; and evaluation of the President.  

 

AGENDA 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
Board Retreat 
Saturday, March 19, 2022 
9:00 a.m. 
Kokopelli Golf Club 
Marion, Illinois 
 
1. CALL TO ORDER  

2. OPPORTUNITY FOR PUBLIC COMMENTS/QUESTIONS 

3. CLOSED SESSION 

 The Board will go into closed session for an unspecified period of time to meet with a representative 
 of the Illinois Community College Trustees Association for the purpose of self-evaluation, practices, 
 and procedures; and evaluation of the President.   

4. RETURN TO OPEN SESSION 
   

5. ANNOUNCEMENTS 

6. ADJOURNMENT  


